Aberta Beach

Snowmobile Club

www.absnowmobileclub.com

February 8, 2024
To Whom It May Concern.

We have received unofficial quotes for a used Snowcat of approximately $235,000. This does not include
trucking of it from the dealer to Alberta Beach.

To date we have secured $50,619 in funding from the Alberta Snowmobile Association, $18,861.00 from
our casino, and we have $10,000 in our T-Bill account from savings. We are also actively running a large
item raffle of a 2022 Cargo Mat Enclosed Trailer, in which we are sitting right around $27,775 raised, this

will be drawn April 6, 2024.

Current state we have $110,000 raised towards the purchase of the new snowcat, this is a great start
but is a long way out yet. Our goal is to procure a new to us snow cat for usage in the 2024/2025
Snowmobile season, ideally, we would like to make the purchase in April of 2024.

Thank you for your time and if you have any questions regarding this breakdown, please do not hesitate
to contact our president Tyler at 780-

Yours truly,

Tyler Geddes
President

Box 446
Alberta Beach AB TOE OAO



